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Department of Education
NATIONAL CAPITAL REGION

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM

ORD-2025-3 ) §

TO . SCHOOL DIVISION SUPERINTENDENTS
.

FROM . JOCELYN DR ANDAva /U

Regional Director, NCR
Concurrent Officer-In- Charge
Office of the Assistant Secretary for Operations

SUBJECT : ENCODING OF END-OF-SCHOOL YEAR
ASSESSMENT RESULTS IN THE SUBMISSION
LINKS

DATE : MARCH 19, 2025

1. Attached is DepEd Memorandum dated March 5, 2025 signed by Gina
O.Gonong, Undersecretary for Curriculum and Teaching re: above-
mentioned activity to be scheduled from March 1 to March 31, 2025, for
information and appropriate action.

2. Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

Clmd/ocq

DepED &

BACONG PILIPI

Address: 6 Misamis St., Bago Bantay, Quezon City ' ‘_’"m
Email address: ncr@deped.gov.ph %w\

Website: depedncr.com.ph cermegas oo



Bepartment of Chucation
OFFICE OF THE UNDERSECRETARY FOR CURRICULUM AND TEACHING

MEMORANDUM
DM-CT-2025-

TO : REGIONAL DIRECTORS
MINISTER, MBHTE-BARMM
SCHOOLS DIVISION SUPERINTENDENTS
PUBLIC SCHOOL HEADS
ALL OTHERS CONCERNED

FROM . GINA %ﬁé

Undersecretary for Curriculum and Teaching C\-:

SUBJECT : ENCODING OF END-OF-SCHOOL-YEAR ASSESSMENT
RESULTS IN THE SUBMISSION LINKS

DATE : March 5, 2025

Pursuant to DepEd Order No. 9, s. 2024, School Calendar of Activities for School
Year 2024-2025, the end-of-school-year administration of the Comprehensive Rapid
Literacy Assessment (CRLA), Rapid Mathematics Assessment (RMA), and Philippine
Informal Reading Inventory (Phil-IRI) is scheduled from March 1 to 31, 2025.

Accordingly, all schools are required to encode the results of these assessments on
or before April 4, 2025, using the submission links provided below:

Assessments Submission Links
CRLA htips:/ /bit.lv/CRLASchoolSubmission
RMA htips:/ /bit.lv/RMASchoolSubmission

Phil-IRI (Grades 4-6) | htips://bit.lyv/Phil-IRl SchoolSubmission
Phil-IRI (Grades 7-10) | https://bit.lv/Phil-IRl SecondarvSchoolSubmission

For further inquiries or concerns, please contact the Bureau of Learning Delivery,
4th Floor, Bonifacio Building, Department of Education Central Office, DepEd
Complex, Meralco Avenue, Pasig City, through telephone number (02) 8636-6540 or
email bld.od@deped.gov.ph.

For immediate dissemination and strict compliance.

Copy furmnished:

MALCOLM S. GARMA
A ssistant Secretary/Officer-In-Charge, Undersecretary for Operations

1/F Bonifacio Building, DepEd Complex, Meralco Avenue, Pasig City
Direct Line: (632) 8633-7202/8687-4146 E-mail: ovt@deped.goyv ph
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